
From: Making Our Mark 
To:  
Subject: RE: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 10:44:31 AM 

Hi Susan, 
We have received Rita’s comments on the proposed settlement area boundary 
expansions. 
We will forward these comments to the appropriate staff. 
Best Regards, 
Official Plan Team 
From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 6:55 PM 
To: Making Our Mark 
Cc: webincoming 
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
Susan Naylor 

phone 
 

email 
 

municipality 
Fort Erie 

other mun 

subject 
Settlement Area Boundary Expansion/Urban FE Site 3 

comments 
Hello.. It has come to our attention that the region is looking at rezoning in 
the area of Crystal Beach neat the Last Chance Rescue vicinity. Community 

mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca


Living has had a great partnership with Last Chance Rescue and we would 
like to continue taking our individuals with developmental disabilities there 
for therapy and leisure. We are concerned that if the land was rezoned so 
that homes could be built, the wildlife in that area would be disrupted. We 
hope that you will reconsider and think of the consequences. Thank you Rita 
Smith Youth & Family Support Community Living Port Colborne~Wainfleet 
100 McRae Avenue, Port Colborne, ON L3K 2A8 (905) 835-8941 ext 135 
(905) 835-5515 fax rsmith@clpcw.com CLPCW 

reply 
yes 

Page Referrer 

mailto:rsmith@clpcw.com



